
Public Service Awareness Notice. 
 
Petition to Protect Aotearoa Soil, Health, Waterways, and Future 
Generations 
 
Tēnā koutou, 
I'm reaching out to share an awareness petition opposing two proposed NZ 
bills (law changes) that would have major impacts on health, soil, 
waterways, and our food system: 
 

1. The Gene Technology Bill – deregulating gene editing 
(including pesticide-resistant crops) 
 

2. The Glyphosate MRL Bill – allowing 100x more glyphosate 
residues in food 
 

The petition is backed by independent research and aims to protect the 
integrity of our kai, whenua, and the wellbeing of future generations: 
www.change.org/noharmtofood 
 
Optional: Scan this QR code with your phone to go directly to the petition, 
or type in the link above. 

 
 
Condensed research: www.facebook.com/NoHarmToFoodNZ 
 
If this aligns with your values, I would deeply appreciate your support in 
signing and sharing. 
 
There is not much time. The Health Select Committee's report to the House 
on the Gene Technology Bill is due on 22 August. 
 
Please sign the petition and write to your MP. Feel free to include some of 
the research facts in the petition. There is a letter template: 
https://www.noharmtofood.nz/help#WRITETOYOURMP 
 
Ngā mihi nui. 
 
An Independent 
Citizen-Led petition 
#NoHarmToFood 
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